Ralph Eluska Reconders; Goes Back to Work for ASCAP

Dear Sir:

The purpose of this letter, which I would like you to publish in your "Letter to the Editor Column" is to publicly clear the air on my position with ASCAP---Grass Roots.

With the change of ASCAP Directors I publicly resigned my position as South Central Alaska Grass Roots Team Captain, because I felt that with the change of Directors ASCAP would no longer be able to function as effectively as it did with the former Director.

I now realize, after thinking over my reasons for resigning, I find that I had made a hasty decision and I had no first hand basis for my reasoning. I now feel, that with the same cooperation and constructive criticism; that the ASCAP and Grass Roots personnel showed the former Director, when working for him; we will be able to work as effectively with our new Director as we did with our former Director.

I told Flore Lekanof that I would like to go back to work for Grass Roots and asked him to reconsider my resignation, which he did and I am now back on the job as of February 13, 1967.

Sincerely yours, Ralph Eluska Team Captain South Central Alaska Operation Grass Roots Alaska State Community Action Program